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Millx Southworth -

From: HARRISON Mick 31015 <Mick. HARRISON@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk>
Sent: 27 November 2024 12:22

Subject: A new Cyber Protect Officer for Cornwall

Dear All -

As you will all be aware Cybercrime and Scams are on the increase. In response to this Devon
and Cornwall Police have recently appointed a new Cyber Protect Officer specifically covering
Cornwall.

His name is Craig Lang and he is based in Cornwall.

Craig can deliver Cybercrime awareness presentations to Businesses, Charities, Community
Groups, Parish and Town Councils anywhere in Cornwall.

He is also available to attend appropriate public engagement events in Cornwall.
There is no charge for Craig’s services.

Craig is now taking bookings for next year. Should you wish to make use of Craig’s
expertise, please drop himaline - craig.langl@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk

By all means please feel free to share this information with others in your contacts lists, who
you think may be interested in this information.

Regards
Mick HARRISON

PSE 31015
Cyber Protect Officer (Devon)

Devon & Cornwall

POLICE
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This e-mail is intended for the named recipient(s) only and may contain privileged information, which is protected in
law. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender to advise them and delete this e-mail.
Unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or distribution is prohibited.
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E-mail should not be regarded as a secure means of communication, we take all reasonable steps to ensure that e-
mails are protected from malware, but cannot accept liability for any loss or damage, howsoever arising, as a result of
their transmission to the recipients' computer or network.
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